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Preschool Art Project for March Chapel, 2024

Faith Christian Academy

March was a wonderful time of
Easter preparations around the  
campus.  Our chapels were filled
with activities that honored the
Lord through art and song.  We
are truly blessed to have a place
where we can spend time
praising the Lord as one body.  
Spring is in the air at FAITH as the
scenery changes in the Garden of
Faith and the bursts of color
arrive throughout the landscape. 

Classrooms and hallways are joining
in on the fun too with the recent
upgrades to our office hallway and
bathrooms.  It has been a season of
color and life and reminds me of the
verse in Psalm 144:15 which states,
“Happy are the people whose God is
the Lord.”  March has indeed been
pure happiness!



FCHS Prom! April 12th @ FCHS

Upcoming Events

Get Your Mustang Tickets! 

Contact the office if you would like a ticket to win
this 2005 Ford Mustang in Excellent Condition.  Only
200 tickets will be sold.  Tickets are $100 a piece.  
The winning ticket will be drawn on FCHS
Graduation Day! 

Our second annual Warrior Games Event will
take place on Friday, April 26th from 9:00-1:00 at
Warrior Park.  This year’s Games falls on a half
day; High school dismissal at 11:30 and Elem-Jr.
High at 1:00pm.  We have an awesome day
planned for the students and some new
obstacles to tackle!  Our optional Warrior Games
Finisher T-shirts are on sale in the office so
students can race in style! 

The Warrior Games is Coming
Friday, April 26th!

Celeb Look-a-Like Day
April 18th, Thurs. (PreK-HS)


